
Request for 60 Day Extension
BEAVER RADIO
Attn: Mark DuPont
220 E Center St.
P0 Box 1031
Beaver, UT 84713
435-438-5373
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April 30, 2018

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary
445 12th Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

Dear Ms. Dortch,

Beaver Radio is a nonprofit corporation and licensee of KEZB-FM in Beaver, UT. We are in the
process of uploading our public file to the new online system but we have been having
difficulties due to resource limitations. We have fewer than five full-time employees (we are
volunteer run without any full-time employees) and have had limited financial, technical, and
human resources for the project, especially as we are in the middle of a transmitter site move
(BPED-20171026AAC). We would request to be included in the Commission's most gracious
dispensation of 60 day extensions as adopted April 24, 2018 by DA 18-412.

Sincerely,

Mark Dupont
Beaver Radio


